Just want to let you know that we have returned from our trip.

                
Paul T. Foertsch
District Chief
Bureau of Logistics
Division of Fire Suppression Logistics
Chicago Fire Department
3015 W. 31st Street
Chicago, IL. 60623
Office Phone: 312-747-7802
E-Mail: paul.foertsch@cityofchicago.org
From: Foertsch, Paul 
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 7:20 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Callahan, Michael; Clarke, John; Czachor, Richard; Mayden, Renee
Subject: Out of town travel 

Steve,
 
The follow members will be traveling  to  Buffalo/Niagara, NY for final inspection of 3 Fire Engines the city has procured.   This meeting will take place June 13 - June 15, 2016.  All expenses will be covered by the vendor, Fire Service Inc per contract. 
 
· Paul Foertsch 
· John Clarke 
· Richard Czachor
Thank you
                
Paul T. Foertsch
District Chief
Bureau of Logistics
Division of Fire Suppression Logistics
Chicago Fire Department
